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Washington Indian Gaming Association Statement on Maverick Gaming’s 

Federal Lawsuit Seeking to Undermine Washington’s State’s System of Tribal 
Gaming 

  
  
OLYMPIA – Rebecca George, Executive Director of the Washington Indian Gaming Association 
(WIGA), issued the following statement in response to the federal lawsuit filed today by 
Maverick Gaming, the owner of close to half of Washington State’s neighborhood card rooms: 
  
“Maverick Gaming’s newly announced federal lawsuit is a desperate attempt to overturn 
federal law, the will of the Washington State legislature, state and federal agency decisions, and 
the clearly expressed sentiments of the general public in Washington State. It would severely 
undermine the well regulated and safe system of limited gaming that has been established in 
Washington State over three decades of carefully negotiated compacts between the State of 
Washington and Native American tribes.  
  
“Those compacts are fully in keeping with the federal Indian Gaming Regulatory Act, as well as 
with state law, and have been repeatedly vetted at multiple levels of regulatory oversight. In 
short, this dangerous and destructive lawsuit is without merit, and were it to somehow be 
successful it would cause irreparable harm not only to historically marginalized tribal 
communities but also to the broader public, which opposes a massive expansion of gambling in 
their neighborhoods and communities. We will be reviewing their complaint more carefully, but 
Washington State’s tribes stand united in opposing any attempt to undermine the Indian 
Gaming Regulatory Act, tribal compacts, and what the tribes have worked so hard to build.” 
  
About WIGA 
  
The Washington Indian Gaming Association (WIGA) is a non-profit Indian gaming trade 
association representing federally recognized tribes in the state of Washington committed to 
advancing the lives of Indian peoples – economically, socially and politically.  
  
Tribal governments in Washington rely on gaming revenue for essential government services 
allowing for self-sufficiency. Unlike commercial gaming, tribal government gaming pays for 
critical housing, healthcare, education, natural resources and jobs for our communities, 
benefiting tribal and non-tribal communities alike. 
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